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Term 3 Week  4 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this email finds you and your family healthy 

at this time. 

Well it certainly has been an indifferent start to 

Term 3. Before I begin to talk about the current 

remote learning situation. We have provided in this 

newsletter a pictorial summary of many events and 

activities that occur or have occurred at Bargo 

Public School. We hope you and the students 

enjoy looking back through these events and 

photos and it raises spirits. My thanks to the 

teaching staff who have compiled these images. 

REMOTE LEARNING 

The transition to remote learning was quick and I 

thank all families for being able to support the 

Department of Education guidelines by keeping 

children at home to minimise movement around 

the community. I’d like to thank all our staff who 

transitioned into their remote learning roles with 

ease and immediate action, providing high levels 

of support to each other, the students and 

parents/carers. The COVID situation is always 

evolving and regularly changing with local 

government areas being closed and updated 

restrictions communicated daily. This has an 

impact of staffing availability and we do have 

some staff who are unable to work on site. We 

appreciate your efforts to assist with the staffing of 

the school by keeping children at home which 

ensures minimal numbers at school. 

At this point in time we have structured our school 

to ensure: 

• All class teachers work from home to support 

online learners and those learners who are 

taking photos and posting to Seesaw. 

Seesaw is our preferred platform for learning 

as our teachers can interact with students by 

providing feedback. 

• A single unit of work is being provided for 

students whether they are working online or 

with paper, at home or at school. Technical 

support is provided as quickly as possible to 

families with a designated teacher 

responsible for assistance. 

• Teachers plan each Wednesday for the 

upcoming week in a designated 2 hour 

planning time. 

• Online planning activities are turned into PDF 

documents which are then printed for paper 

packs. A huge task that is completed by staff 

ready for printing every Monday.  

• Home paper packs are printed and ready by 

approximately 12pm on Mondays.  

• Paper packs are dropped off and marked 

within the week. These packs will be 

provided to teachers upon return to face to 

face teaching. 

• Students are provided with the opportunity to 

interact with friends and their teacher 

remotely via Zoom video conferencing once 

a week. 

• Minimal staff no more than 6 on site (includes 

teachers, admin and support staff) only to 

assist with those students of essential workers. 

Calendar 

18 July 
Parent Teacher Interviews 

(Information will be sent out next week) 



CATCH UP DAY 

This coming Friday 13th August will be a designated 

catch up day for both students and staff. We have 

been extremely impressed with how students have 

engaged in their online learning and all that it 

involves including; posting, approval and giving 

feedback.  Teachers are aware that this is what is 

required however completing this process online is 

very time consuming. Our teaching staff are 

working tremendously hard to attempt to 

acknowledge and/or mark every piece of online 

learning. This Friday will give them the chance to 

catch up on what they may have not been able 

to mark and it will also give students an 

opportunity to complete some tasks they may not 

have completed. Some fun activities may be 

provided for students to complete at home and 

school.  

 

SUPPORT FOR FAMILIES 

As a school we are aware of the strain that home 

learning may have on families and the home. We 

have several staff who are working from home 

while also home schooling. We are using our 

experiences juggling both to ensure we can 

support Bargo families in the remote learning 

process. We are very grateful that parents, family 

members and carers are ensuring students are 

doing some form of learning. Please understand 

we aren’t expecting homes to replicate school, 

nor parents to be teachers. If you are able to 

support the opportunity for your children to 

engage in some learning each day that is the 

what is required. As always if you have any 

questions or concerns please contact your child’s 

teacher first or the school. There are numerous 

organisations that we can utilise to support families 

who may be finding this situation difficult. Please 

contact us so we can assist and put you in 

contact with these organisations. Some of the 

organisations and websites are listed further in this 

newsletter. The Black Dog and Headspace 

websites have great articles and resources  for 

parents who are home schooling. 

For up to date advice and information about 

COVID restrictions please access the links on our 

website or the link below: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for

-families?deliveryName=DM17104104 

On behalf of all the staff, thank you for your 

support and assistance so far during this term. We 

will all need to continue this fantastic collaborative 

effort over the coming weeks and cross our fingers 

for a return to face to face teaching in the near 

future. Keep up the great work and stay safe. 

Ben Green 

Principal 

 

 

 Black Dog Institute Help Sheet for Parents  

 

https://www.blackdoginstitute.org.au/news/how-parents-can-cope-with-home-schooling-again/?

utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=HP%20EDM%20July&utm_content=HP%20EDM%

20July+CID_e3ae7a5ec4ef495226b01e1a118cc366&utm_source=Email&utm_term=How%20parents%

20can%20cope%20with%20home%20schooling%20-%20again 

Free parent and carer mental health sessions 

Headspace National is running a number of free parent and carer mental health 

sessions to support young people impacted by COVID-19.  View the sessions and 

register on the Headspace website. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families?deliveryName=DM17104104
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families?deliveryName=DM17104104


 
 

A Helping Hand to everyone in 
our community…….  

This Photo by Unknown 

We are Community Community Links, 122 Hawthorn 

Road Bargo, 1st Sunday of the month, Sunday 4 till 6pm  

(Free, takeaway meal service) 

 

St. Vincents DePaul Society ph 46772493  

Food parcels, call to order, available as required 

 

Our Community Pantry, 2975 Remembrance Dr Bargo 

ph 46843056, Friday 6 – 7pm,  

Food parcels $50-$60, order online or via telephone 

https://www.becentsable.net/2013/03/where-do-i-start-a-five-step-plan-to-save-on-groceries.html/





















